2025 VFW POST 392
GOLF TOURNAMENT

Pricing and dates offered by local golf courses have resulted in a tentative
projection for available dates in September and October of $100/player which
includes an estimate for post tournament dinner catering at the Post. Courses
with which pricing and dates have been discussed, include Stumpy, Honeybee,
Chesapeake, Red Wing, Herons Ridge, Virgina Beach National and Broad Bay. In
order to proceed with confidence that the outing will receive enough support to
be successful, an expression of interest is requested per the signup below. In the
event that expressions of interest received prior to the next scheduled monthly
post meeting are inadequate for the event to break even, the golf committee, will
start looking at options for next spring. Any suggestions concerning course pricing
or dates can be entered into the comment column below or conveyed by
telephone or email to Pat Johnsen, phone 443-789-8995.

If you intend to participate, please signup in the table below or email your
intentions to Pat Johnsen at Johnsen patrick@comcast.net. A determination on
whether or not to proceed with plans for 2025 will be made, based on expressions

of interest received, prior to the next monthly post meeting scheduled for August
5, 2025.

Name Phone Intentions Comment




